
 

 

 

Questions/Responses No. 5 to the 

Request for Proposals (RFP) K18-0036-29 

Emergency Mass and IT Alert Notification System 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

          The following questions for the above referenced RFP were received by e-mail and are 

answered and posted for all prospective Offerors.  The statements and interpretations contained 

in the following responses to questions are not binding on the Maryland Judiciary unless the RFP 

is expressly amended.  Nothing in the Maryland Judiciary’s response to these questions is to be 

construed as agreement to or acceptance by the Maryland Judiciary of any statement or 

interpretation on the part of the Offeror asking the question. 

 

 

 

12. Question: Do we submit our proposal through the web portal, or is there an expectation 

to send a physical copy?  

 

Response: A physical copy of the proposal must be submitted to the Procurement 

Office.     

 

13. Question: Are Offerors required to submit 5 physical copies (one unbound and four 

copies) in addition to the electronic bid submission?  

 

Response: Yes, Offerors must submit 5 physical copies and one electronic copy in 

the form of CD or USB.  

 

 

Issued by: Khrystine Bunche 

Procurement Officer 

November 8, 2017 
 


